
 

 

 

 
 DATE:  May 20, 2020 
 
TO:  Class Entering 2020 
 
FROM:  John Rapp  

Senior Director, Student Affairs  
 

 
RE:  White Coat Ordering  
 
An indispensable first step in becoming a physician is the ritual donning of 
the white coat. Your first white coat is being provided through the 
generosity of Baylor College of Medicine alumni donations. 
  
To ensure that your white coat is delivered to the Office of Student Affairs 
for the White Coat Ceremony on August 14th, click here to place your 
order.  
 
The deadline for ordering your white coat is Friday, June 26. 
  
A coat ordered after the June 26 deadline will be at your own expense.  
 
Note: Remember that your coat will be worn over various garment 

thickness. In addition, as pockets fill, they will become more snug. So, err 

on the side of a larger size. 

https://form.jotform.com/201423859735157

